FILED 10/18/2017
DOCUMENT NO. 08898-2017

‘a Iz FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

FpL William S. Blair
Managing Attorney
(561)304-5238
(561)691-7135 (Facsimile)
E-mail: william.blair@fpl.com
FL Authorized House Counsel
Admitted in AL. DC, and TX only

October 18, 2017

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer

Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd
Tallahassee, FL. 32399

In re: Docket No. 20170000

Dear Ms. Stauffer,

Florida Power & Light Company hereby withdraws its Notice of Intent to Request
Confidential Classification filed on October 6, 2017, and requests the return of confidential
document number 08286-2017.

Please contact me if there are any questions regarding this filing.

Singerely,

) Wilifam S. Blair
A Fla. Authorized House Counsel No. 49678
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Florida Power & Light Company

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408





